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Our   Vision:    Expecting   Excellence   and   Innovation,   Honoring   Legacy,   and   Embracing   
Partnerships.     
Our   Mission:    Expecting   Excellence   and   Integrity   from   all,   developing   Innovative   
students,   strengthened   through   Partnerships   with   parents   and   the   community.   
  

I   recently   met   with   Sara   Schueller   from   ODC   in   Marshfield.    She   provided   information   on   
the   school   transition   services   that   they   provide   for   youth   with   disabilities   that   are   
designed   around   each   student’s   needs   and   interests.    They   help   guide   students   through     
career   exploration,   job   shadowing,   self-advocacy   training,   job   preparation   and   soft   skills   
training   which   works   on   attitude,   communication,   planning   and   organizing,   critical   
thinking,   interpersonal   skills,   teamwork,   and   etiquette.   
  

It   is   my   pleasure   to   inform   you   that   one   of   our   students   has   been   selected   to   participate   
in   the   Project   SEARCH   -   Marshfield   program   for   the   2021-2022   school   year.    Project   
SEARCH   is   a   business   led   collaboration   that   enables   young   adults   with   disabilities   to   
gain   and   maintain   employment   through   training   and   career   exploration.   
  
  
  
  
  


